
 

 

Join us for a Patriotic Luncheon on Tuesday, July 8, at      
11:15 am in the Parlor. In honor of the 4th of July, we've 
invited Steve Noble, local radio host and educator, to speak 
about history from a biblical point of view. Steve will share 
about "The Dependence of the Declaration of Independence 
on a Biblical Worldview."  

In keeping with our summer theme, we'll celebrate America 
with hot dogs and toppings, slaw, chips, baked beans and 
dessert.  

Please register by emailing or calling Jonell Williams at the 
church office at jwilliams@shepherds.org or 919-233-9100. 
Registration closes on Tuesday, July 1. 

 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that by the 
power of the Holy Spirit you may abound in hope.” Romans 15:13 
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